
 

Date: November 20, 2017 

 

Yukio Takano 

Chair, Safe Community Steering Committee 

Mayor, Toshima City, Japan  

 

Dear Mayor Takano 

 

Re: Notice of International Accreditation of Toshima City as a member of 

 the International Safe Community Network (re-designation) 

 

As a result of thorough evaluation process, in our capacity as certifier and co-certifier assigned 

by the International Safe Community Certifying Center, we hereby inform you that you have 

fulfilled the seven indicators as a member of the International Safe Community Network for 

your second designation.  

The accreditation will become effective after signing on the “Agreement of a Safe 

Community” between the Safe Community Certifying Center and Toshima at the designation 

ceremony.  

We are very looking forward to your continuous contribution to the global movement of 

Safe Community by sharing your experience with other communities, nationally and 

internationally. You may set the designation ceremony now and notify the world about your 

great achievement through our website (See the attachment). 

 

Congratulations and all the best to Toshima Safe Community!  

 

Sincerely yours, 
 

  

 

Michal Grivna  

Certifier  

Professor,  

Institute of Public Health 

College of Medicine & Health Sciences 

UAE University 

 Lu Pai 

Co-certifier  
President,  
Taiwanese Injury Prevention and Safety 
Promotion Association 
Chair, Taiwanese Community Safety 
Promotion Center 

International Safe Community Support Center 
 

Enclosure: Further procedures for your designation 

CC: Japan Institution for Safe Communities 

 


